

## Förderverein "Little Steps e.V"

Prenzlauer Promenade 147. 13189 Berlin

email: littlestepsev@gmail.com email: helgaottow@web.de

Tel: 030 912 048 62 Mobile: 01607275155

Berlin, 28. Nov. 2019

## Respected General Secretary Kujur, dear Chonhas!

It is a great honour and pleasure for me to congratulate the YMCA Ranchi on its 50th anniversary, also on behalf of LITTLE STEPS E.V.

I would like to take this opportunity to express my deep respect and admiration for the entire YMCA team for the great social commitment I have come to know and to love during my visits to you. It makes me happy that we have been able to participate a little in your work with our modest contribution so far.

The idea of a YMCA reformed-pedagogical Kindergarten has been deeply rooted in my heart since October 2019 and I wish for nothing more than that one day it will become reality. And if the YMCA could use my 30 years of international pedagogical experience, it would be a great honour and joy for me. And the members of LITTLE STEPS will also be happy to help financially. We are also deeply connected with the programs and the valuable work of SARJOM and I hope and wish that we all together will be able to put a smile on the often far too serious faces of little children who have not had much reason to smile due to their difficult circumstances until now.

I do not want to end this greeting without sending warm greetings to President Mrs. Madhuri Bage, Mr. Manoj Bage, Mr. Ashish Topno, Mr. Cyril Lakra and Mr. Atal Khess.

Dear Chonhas, may the grace of God rest on you and your team and your work and give you the strength to continue your blessed work in the years to come.

Congratulations on your 50th anniversary and God bless you all.



Chairwoman of LITTLE STEPS e. V.